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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Yesterday was a fairly good day, so we worked on Sammy Mercer, N8SVX's, tower

again.  We started with 40 feet, and ran out of guy wire cable, so we had to

quit at 70 feet.  Sammy has ordered more guy wire, and should be in shortly.  As

soon as we get another good weather day we will try to finish putting up the

last 40 feet of tower.  It may be next spring before we get the tower completed.

I've been trying to add more remote receivers to the WCEC (Wood County Emergency

Communications) 147.255 MHz voice repeater, but having a problem with the radios

that I'm using.  I'm using a couple Baofeng transceivers.  I'm using a U/V 5R,

as a receivers for the 147.855 MHz repeater input, and a BF888S UHF transceivers

for the Link frequencies.  We found the U/V 5R radio has a very broad front-end,

and can be overloaded by FM Broadcast stations.  We've found the front-end

cavity filters of the receiver section in the old Motorola Motrac transceivers

can be very sharp, when modified, and has corrected the overload problem.  Earl

Hulce, KB8HRG, has been helping me by tuning the cavities.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Jeffrey Hensley,

WD4VA, who has been participating in the net since August 27, 2011, has

completed 500 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.  Melvin

Shiflett, KD8OHG, needs only one more check-in to make 350.  I want to welcome

back Robert Adkins, KE8EC, from Rio Grande, Ohio, to the net.  Robert's last

check-in was February 31, 1994.  A few years ago, the hard drive in the computer

that I had all my DAREN Net Check-in records crashed, and I've been searching

for any back-up records I can find.  From time-to-time I find hard copies of the

check-ins, notes, and computer records, and then I fill in the blanks.  I'm

missing check-in records from 2006 to 2016.  For those who are waiting for

certificates, please be patient while I get my check-in records caught up.  If

you happen to have any copies of check-in records, I would love to have a copy

of them.
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